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Australians urged to take the opportunity to show appreciation for
Primary School principals
August 06, 2020
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Friday August 7th is Australian Primary Principals Day with the Australian Primary Principals Association saying that Friday presents the perfect opportunity to reach out and thank school leaders for their efforts through the COVID crisis
It has been an incredibly difficult year for Australians as the coronavirus crisis has seen us change almost every aspect of our lives.
The Australian Primary Principals Association (APPA) says that this has placed great strain on both educators and school leaders, who have worked tirelessly to ensure the nation’s children have had access to the highest standard of education through this time.
“Not in modern history have our educators faced such challenges and the fact they have stood up to ensure every child has had access to education, many in situations that have placed them at high risk of being exposed to the virus, is a testament to the calibre of those working within education,” said Malcom Elliott, President of the Australian Primary Principals Association.
Mr. Elliott says that Australian Primary Principals Day, celebrated on August 07, provides a great chance for the community to show appreciation to the over 7000 primary school principals across the country.
“The school leader’s role is demanding, challenging and richly rewarding. Our nation is huge and our population diverse. Education prepares our children for the next day, the next year, and to help continue building a successful nation,” said Mr. Elliott.
As the Federal Minister for Education Dan Tehan has said “school principals make our communities places of learning; places of inspiration.”
“Today’s a great opportunity for parents to give a smile, an elbow bump and a thank you for our school principals who do such a great job on behalf of our children and families, whether that is possible in person or a short note, one thing is for certain, a small reach out will mean a great deal to a person who plays such an important role in the lives of our children,” said Mr. Elliott.



Media Contact
The APPA President Malcom Elliott is available for interview and to arrange please contact Malcolm directly on 0418 312 265 or via email president@appa.asn.au.
About the Australian Primary Principals Association
The Australian Primary Principals Association (APPA) is the national professional association for primary school principals in Australia. APPA represents affiliated state and territory Government, Catholic and Independent primary principal associations, and through these associations, over 7000 primary principals and primary schools across the nation. 
APPA is the national voice on national issues and speaks directly to the Federal Government on matters that concern primary school principals and their school communities.
For further information on the APPA please visit our website https://www.appa.asn.au
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Hedley Beare Centre, 51 Fremantle Drive, Stirling ACT 2611
PO Box 4112, Weston Creek ACT 2611
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